DFC Members

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we all are trying to be safe. We are excited to have everyone back even in a limited capacity. We have missed you. We are excited for you all to see the hard work we have put in to clean, update and improve our facility. It looks great. Thanks to our staff and DeWitt Public Works for their efforts.

We will be open to the public on Tuesday, May 5th at 5 AM. It will be a new normal for a while.

Please self-check and make sure you are healthy before coming. Do NOT come if you have any of the below symptoms.

Cough

Shortness of breath

difficulty breathing

Fever

Chills

Muscle pain

Headache

Sore throat

New loss of taste or smell

Some new facility rules include:

These recommendations to DeWitt City Council will run May 5 through May 18

Reopen on Tuesday, May 5th at 5 AM (regularly scheduled hours)

Track will be closed

No Childcare

No group exercise classes

Pool will remain closed

spa will remain closed

Sauna will be closed

members only / no quest visits / no punch cards

Towels will not be rented or provided

basketballs and racquetball rackets and balls will not be provided. Members may bring their own.

Drinking Fountain - use at own risk. we recommend you bring your own water.

No members under the age of 17 at this time.

Room limits

Free Weight room 4 + 1 RVPT patient

Childcare CLOSED

Track CLOSED

Machine weight room / Every other machine

Cardio room - some machines will be closed or moved to a safe location

Basketball court - 4

Racquetball court - 2 no cutthroat

Classroom -6

Spin room - 6

See any staff member with questions.

Take care.